The Mor. 22, 2017
DEGET VED
NOV 08 2017
No

Richard Mroz, President of BPU

Board of Public Utilities (BPU)

44 South Clinton Avenue

Treton, NJ 08625

November 6, 2017

NOV 08 2017

Dear Mr. Mroz,

ED15030383

I am one of the homeowners of Four Seasons at Troy Hills which will be affected by JCP&L Power Line project. The proposed alternate route by JCP&L comes within close proximity to our development. We all do not want to have 230 KV power line near our complex to endanger our health and wellbeing and decrease our home values.

There is an existing electric transmission line running parallel to the existing Susquehanna-Roseland transmission line, it will be less visual and environmental impact to upgrade the existing line by JCP&L.

In order to minimize the health risk on us and the reductions of our home values, the so-called "The Preferred Alternate Route" through a virgin, forested wetland should be completely avoided.

Sincerely,

Lynne & Joseph Wu

32 Kelley Lane

Parsippany, NJ 07054

CC: Governor Chris Christie

Congressman Rodney Frenlinghuysen

Irene Kim - BPU Board Secretary

Mayor of Parsippany – James R. Barberio

Lase mant Asgal A. Moreou J. Wolker